
LATINO/A FACULTY AND  
STAFF ASSOCIATION 
February 8, 2017 

NOMINATE AN LFSA 

MEMBER TODAY! 
We are looking for dedicated Latino/a Faculty and Staff on campus that are 

dedicated to the success of the Association and its members to serve on the 

Executive Board, March 2017-April 2018.  

Know of anyone who fits the bill? Perhaps a colleague or even yourself? 

Visit tinyurl.com/LFSAnominations to submit a nomination 

Only dues paying members are able to serve on the board so if you haven’t 

done so already, fill out the Payroll Deduction Authorization form and 

submit it to jknox7@msudenver.edu. Questions about membership can be 

directed to Evelynn Guzman at eguzmand@msudenver.edu.  

To view the LFSA By Laws visit: http://tinyurl.com/LFSAByLaws 

 

Come get to know the rest of the Latino/a Faculty and Staff on 

campus, and learn about how to get involved with the upcoming elections process! RSVP now for this 

event. 

 

 

  

BECOME A VOTING  
MEMBER OF LFSA 

 

Access the Payroll Deduction form: 

 http://tinyurl.com/LFSAmembers 
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Good to KNOW:  

 LFSA is holding elections for Executive Board positions this month! Once this board is elected, 

monthly meetings will be announced to all members. 

 

 The LFSA Web Page is scheduled to launch this semester and will live in the Office of Diversity 

and Inclusion Website! 

 

 The Latino/a Graduation Committee is looking for eager student, staff, and faculty to join in 

the planning of the Latino Graduation scheduled for May 4th, 2017. The next Committee 

meeting is this Friday February 10th 2:00-3:00pm in the Rectory Building Conference Room 

(1156 9th St.) For questions, please e-mail Kelsey Smith at ksmit258@msudenver.edu 

 

DACA & ASSET in the News:  

 We will continue to open doors for undocumented students 

 

 Immigration Post-Election Q & A: DACA Students, “Sanctuary Campuses,” and Institutional or 

Community Assistance 

 

 

 

 

Council of Administrators is 
holding an Open Forum with 
Presidential Candidate Finalist 
Dr. Janine Davidson 
 
 Date: Monday, February 13 
10:45am-12:00pm 
Location: SSB 400 
 
If you are unable to attend 
during this time, you are 
welcome to attend any other 
OPEN FORUM session during 
her visit.  (See schedule). 

Do you have opportunities or events that you 
would like to share with LFSA? 

E-mail the information to Evelynn Guzman at 
eguzmand@msudenver.edu 
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